

Dear Flm Lawn Families-

We Hope Everyone had a great summer and we are looking forward to another Amazing Year at Elm Lawn!! Again, this year the PTO will continue to Collect Box Tops as a fundraiser for our school. Box Tops for Education™ is a school earnings program that helps schools earn cash to buy the things they need.

Box Tops are each worth 10¢ for schools and are found on hundreds of products. When students, families, schools and communities work together to collect Box Tops, the money adds up fast. Last year, our school earned \$2,086.60. We can earn even more cash this school year with your help. Our goal this year is \$2,500. Here are a few ways you can help us reach that goal:

- Place a Box Tops collection bin in front of your business. Your employees and patrons will identify your business as a Box Tops drop-off location and a main supporter of our school.
- Ask Family and Friends to help Save and Clip Box Tops.
- \*\*Our First Box Top Deadline will be Friday Oct. 19th. Be sure to get yours handed in\*\*

Box Tops can be handed in, in baggies or on Box Top Sheets. Just don't forget to put your teachers name on them.

To learn more about the Box Tops for Education™ program and see a list of participating products, visit BTFE.com. Thank you in advance for your support!

Sincerely,

Elm Lawn PTO